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I have the honor to address Your Excellency, in your capacity as Chair of the Permanent Council, to submit in writing, in accordance with the formalities required for convoking the Meeting of National Authorities on Trafficking in Persons referred to in resolution AG/RES. 2118 (XXXV-O/05), the date for that meeting which our delegation proposed on behalf of the Government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela at the meeting of the General Committee on August 18, 2005 and which was accepted by the delegations.

Accordingly, we reconfirm that this important meeting will take place in Isla Margarita, Venezuela, on November 17, 18, and 19, 2005.

We would be grateful if you could have this note circulated to the member states of the OAS.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Nelson Pineda

Ambassador, Alternate Representative

Chargé d’Affaires
Chair of the
Permanent Council
Ambassador Roberto Alvarez
Permanent Representative of the
  Dominican Republic to the
  Organization of American States
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